Hazelton, Laura

From: Joanna Peixoto Sent: 22 October 2018 11:57
To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc:

Subject: Fututre Dreams House

Dear Ms Hazelton

I write in support of the Future Dreams house planned in your borough.

As you may know in SW London we are lucky to have Breast Cancer Haven in Fulham. I am concerned to hear that is will be losing its lease in 2019 and closing. However, I am very pleased to hear that Future Dreams would like to help relocate Breast Cancer Haven to the proposed Future Dreams House in Kings Cross. Offering complementary therapies, exercise and dietary and financial advice for women who have been affected by breast cancer is extremely beneficial and important.

Breast Cancer Haven in Fulham has offered help to many women from the tooting area (where I am based) and it is my hope that the Kings Cross location would be accessible to many women across London.

Any additional support for women having treatment for breast cancer is a help to us in the NHS. The healthcare providers in the NHS are always under pressure due to financial constraints and volume of work. The charitable sector are a great resource for us, and give a place for us to signpost women where they will get the support they and their families need.

The range of therapies on offer at the proposed Future Dreams house not available on the NHS. Many of these therapies have great benefits for women having Breast Cancer treatment. The non-clinical environment and support that women will get at Future Dreams house cannot with the best will in the world be provided by the NHS.

The Future Dreams house will be a wonderful asset to your borough, not only making it much more accessible for your residents but also the central location making it available to a much wider population.

Please do get back to me if I can provide any other information that would be of help.

Kind Regards

Joanna Peixoto

Nurse Specialist, St GEORGES Hospital Tooting .

Disclaimer:

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received.

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with the Department of Health's policy on the use of electronic communications. For more information on the Department of Health's e-mail policy click here http://www.doh.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer.htm